
Workforce Development Board of Northwest Georgia
Services to Individuals with Disabilities

Committee Meeting
Monday, March 6, 2017, 10:00 a.m.

Georgia Northwestern Technical College
 Calhoun, GA

Minutes

Disabilities Committee Members Present:
Shelia Callaway
Melissa Freeman
Loraine Green
Kim Linek
Sheila Parker
Paul Ray
Maia Santamaria

Disabilities Committee Members Absent:
Rita Lawler

Guests and Staff Present:
Jill Baldwin
Gwen Dellinger
Susan Gentry
Terri Morgan
Phyllis Walker

Paul Ray welcomed those present and called the meeting to order.  He asked those present to
introduce themselves.   It was determined that a quorum was present.  Mr. Ray asked for a motion to
approve the minutes from the December 8, 2016 meeting.   Shelia Callaway made the motion to accept. 
Loraine Green seconded.  Motion carried unanimously.

Mr. Ray discussed the recent cross-training/referral session.  He stated that the next step would be to
decide which staff and/or others would receive the training.  Gwen Dellinger stated that she thought it
appropriate that, since the One-Stop partners are moving forward with the comprehensive center in
Rome, Georgia, that group be the first to be trained.  After some discussion, it was agreed that these
Partners would be trained and a tentative date of Friday, April 21, 2017, from 9:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m.
was decided upon.  

The next Committee Meeting was scheduled for May 8, 2017, 10:00 a.m., at the new location of the
Center for Independent Living on Broad Street in Rome, GA.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned.   

Page 1 of  1


